
 

 

     Posting Date:  April 4, 2024 
 
Maintenance – Storage Cavern Maintenance 
Effective April 5, 2024 
 
 
Throughout the month of April 2024, Leaf River Energy Center, LLC (“Leaf River”) will be performing 
storage cavern maintenance.  
 
At this time, no commercial impact is anticipated.  Updates will be provided as necessary.  
 
Contact your Transportation Services Representative should you have any questions. 

 
 

�


